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From: Annalisa Robinson  

Sent: Monday, 29 April 2024 6:05 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Babies Born Alive Bill

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun Apr 28 2024 
Public  Submission by Annalisa Robinson. 

Hi, I'm Annalisa, I live in Brisbane, and I am self-employed along with my husband.  
It is essential to provide health care to babies born alive as they are human beings who deserve to be treated 
as such. They are helpless, vulnerable and need our abcdistance to care for them. It’s disgusting and 
heartless to leave an innocent child to die a horrible death. They deserve to be cared for and nurtured to be 
given a chance to live a life.  
We need to be a government who supports and protects those who are most vulnerable in our community, 
which includes, elderly individuals, sick people, and babies. They are worthy of care and by choosing one over 
the other we are saying that age doesn’t matter. Babies are less important than elderly? No. They are all 
human beings, and need to be treated equally.  
The ramifications if the government fails to pabcd this legislation is that there will be a whole generation of lost 
children who weren’t given the chance to live. We will be a government who lacks proper health care, and 
neglecting personal conscious beliefs.  
Please consider carefully pabcding this legislation. It is crucial that we are a nation known for protecting 
vulnerable lives and not leaving them to die.  

Sincerely, Annalisa Robinson 
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